Nash Mills Parish Council’s financial position remains very healthy. Due mainly to being without a Parish Clerk and RFO for several months we underspent the Precept funds by some £5,000. We also underspent the Concurrent Service Fund. This means that the items we planned to finance out of the Reserves, where in part funded from the above.
This year we continued our support to Nash Mills School, by funding some of the extra works required for the medical room and help with the tree lopping costs. Bunkers Park funding of new noticeboards, plus new Parish Notices board. Yet to be installed as is the Defibulator we purchased for the Parish. We have purchased 2 Tommies statues which will “guard” the memorial gardens; in the near future. Later in this meeting we will be continuing our Support of the Residents Association. Finally the Tea you might drinking is from the Tea Urn we provided to the Village Hall.
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